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December 17, 2019 

 

Subject:  35th Oklahoma Invitational Taekwondo Championship 

 

To:  Master, Instructors, and Students 

 

I am pleased to announce the upcoming 35th Oklahoma Invitational Taekwondo 

Championship to be held Saturday, February 29, 2020. This is the longest running 

tournament in Oklahoma! Please join us for this landmark event! 

 

As a way of celebrating the many years of support, I have a special gift for first time 

School Owners or Head Instructors.  Give us a call at 405-793-0752 for more details.  

 

Please help support our tournament with qualified judges and referees.  Each 

judge/referee will receive a $40 pension, a beautiful appreciation plaque, and a 

commemorative T-shirt for their full day of service.  Referees also have the option to 

compete in one event for free, either Poomsae or a Special Event.  Referees who 

compete for free will not receive the pension, but they will still receive the appreciation 

plaque and T-shirt. 

Look for further information regarding tournament details in a forthcoming package 

and visit our events page at www.gmwons.com. 

 

As always, I look forward to seeing you in February.  Please have a safe and pleasant 

holiday!  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call the number above. 

  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Great Grandmaster In Hui Won 
Tournament Director  
President, US Central Taekwondo Association  
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